
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Veldran, Katherine (KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov) <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/9/2015 5:43:14 PM
Subject: transportation

Below are the times the Sonesta provided for their shuttle services on Saturday and Sunday. It may be worth 
noting that our guests are able to utilize this shuttle at no additional charge - they simply need to go to the 
front desk and identify themselves as being with the SC Commerce/PRT room block, and they will be given a 
wrist band. The shuttles will be running ~15-20 minutes.

o Saturday, April 18: 8:00 am - 6:00 pm
o Sunday, April 19: 8:00 am - 6:00 pm

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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